
March 10, 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Congratulations on your child’s admission to St. George’s School. This letter outlines some of the financial aspects of
your child’s enrollment at St. George’s.

Deciding on how best to pay for your child’s education at St. George’s for the 2024-2025 academic year can take some
consideration. Below is a description of the various tuition payment options available to help meet your family’s needs.

Tuition Payment Plans:
SEMI-ANNUAL PLAN— Two tuition payments are due as follows: 60% on or before July 15 and 40% on or before
December 15. (Late fees will be applied monthly after those dates.) Payment can easily be made through the
MyBackpack home page, which is accessible from the Parent Portal. At My Backpack, you can pay tuition with either an
e-check or a credit card. Note that a convenience fee of 3% is charged for all credit card payments; thus, you may prefer
the e-check option. Your MyBack account will be activated on June 10, 2024.

MONTHLY PLAN BY FACTS— If an installment plan is preferred, FACTS Tuition Management offers a monthly plan
with 10 monthly installments. The first installment is due June 10 and the last due March 10. The fee to enroll is $100.
Payments may be made by check, direct debit, or credit card. Enroll online at
https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3HNXG .

NOTE: If you have not signed up for the FACTS monthly payment plan or paid in full by June 10, 2024, tuition will be
charged using the semiannual 60/40 plan.

If we can assist you by providing additional information about these plans, please feel free to contact us at
financeoffice@stgeorges.edu or 401-842-6787. We look forward to welcoming you to St. George’s.

Regards,

Peter McAndrew
Interim Chief Financial Officer
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